
Weekly update:  
Thank you all for your really positive responses about our Ofsted result. We are overjoyed with 
the report and are  extremely grateful for your feedback.  Please make sure that if you have 
any concerns, queries or comments that you send them our way. We are always keen to lis-
ten.  We have been out and about this week making our very own birds nests  that the pupils 
have enjoyed spending time in.  
Over the past few weeks we have been exploring our woodlands further and the pupils have 
really been engaging in the environment.  

Kate Jasper  

Other information:  
 
Just as a reminder we are a NO NUT School, 
we have a number of pupils who have allergies, 
this includes for some pupils, coconut allergy, 
please be mindful of pupils using sprays or body 
lotions as they can be sensitive to 
this. 
 
 

Word aware 
 
We have introduced Word Aware at 
school. We pick a word a week and ex-
plore its meaning to extend vocabulary 
and to develop understanding of more 
complex words.  
Next weeks word will be 
Survivor  

Dates for your diary:- 
 
• Forest school—Thursday mornings– please send dry clothes for wet weather and water 

for those warm days.  
• Boundless Outdoors–Monday Mornings (parents will be contacted) 
• Swimming Mondays (Parents will be contacted directly) 
Upcoming:  
• Heartstart Training 21st June  
• Cricket festival 25th June  
• Half Term W/B 27th May  

Date: May 17th  2024 

We would like to welcome Chris Delahaye to our team. Chris is joining 
our team as our Assistant Head Teacher for Behaviour and Attitudes.  
Chris joins us with a wealth of experience. He is keen to work with our 
young people. Chris has been out and about with the pupils over the last 
2 weeks and would like to thank everyone who has made him feel so 
welcome.  


